
 

 

 

 

December 2, 2024 

 

Subject: Invitation to Join the Thai Private Sector Collective Action Coalition Against Corruption (CAC) 

 

To: Our Valued Business Partners and All Relevant Stakeholders 

 

WHA Utilities and Power Public Company Limited places great importance on combating all forms of 

corruption and promoting ethical practices at every organizational level. To this end, we have established and 

implemented an Anti-Corruption Policy and Practices and have joined the Private Sector Collective Action 

Coalition Against Corruption (CAC). 

To reaffirm our commitment to conducting business with transparency and upholding high ethical standards, 

we kindly seek your cooperation as our key partners and allies. We request your alignment with practices 

consistent with CAC measures and encourage all levels of personnel to adhere to these principles. 

In addition, we would like to invite you to become part of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action Coalition 

Against Corruption (CAC) network. Together, we can elevate transparency in business operations and expand 

the network of cooperation to include more partners and organizations. 

We sincerely thank you for your continued cooperation and invaluable support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

- Somkiat Masunthasuwun - 

(Mr. Somkiat Masunthasuwun) 

Chief Executive Officer 

WHA Utilities and Power Public Company Limited 

 


